

Dear Eleanor Hall School Families:

We are excited to announce that our school will be proudly taking part in the 2025 Terry Fox School Run, scheduled to take place on Thursday, September 25, 2025.

Students and staff will be participating by running/walking as one of our school's service projects. The school will also be providing a cookie and juice after the event. This event supports cancer research while also building incredible school spirit for our students.

Support your child's fundraising efforts by sharing the fundraising link or paper pledge form with family and friends. There is no minimum donation, every dollar counts!

Donations may be sent to the office by cash or cheque (Terry Fox Foundation). Pledge form is attached.

OR

The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page customized for our school.

Donate online at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/EleanorHall or Search for our school name at terryfox.org

Receipts are issued immediately to donors by email from the Terry Fox Foundation

Thank you for your support of our school and of one of our greatest Canadian heroes, Terry Fox!